
Other Cemeteries and Bits of News: 
 
 
Please talk with your DE’s and other cemetery directors if you go to a cemetery to put out flags with just 
your unit in your area and please still sign up/register so everyone can get a patch for participating! 
https://www.mtcbsa.org/CubScoutOpportunities/MemorialFlagPlacement  
 
 
This is such a great event, and we want to show our support by putting out flags to support and show 
remembrance of our fallen soldiers! Please bring water, sunscreen and take photos for us to put on our 
website and district Facebook pages.  
 
 
Please remember that you will be in a cemetery and to be on good behavior! There will be people putting 
flowers and flags on loved one’s graves, news channels out at most national cemeteries to show the youth 
putting flags on and looking to interview the kids and adults on how they think this helps the community! 
We want to continue these relationships and connections with the cemeteries so if anything happens, 
please let me or the cemetery director know so we can best handle any situation. 
 
 
Please call me at 330-524-5410 if you have any more questions, Thank you for all your help and support! 
Have a great Memorial Day Flag Placement Day and Event!   
 
 
 


